
Dr.Josef MOSER 
Secretary General of INTOSAI 
President of the Austrian Court of Audit 
 
 
Dear Mr. Leskaj, 
 
I would like to confirm the receipt of the communication dated 
December 28, 2011 in which I have been informed of your 
appointment as Chairman of the State Supreme Audit Institution of 
Albania.  
 
I seize this opportunity to congratulate you most cordially on the 
assumption of your new position and express my hope to continue 
to strengthen the excellent and fruitful cooperation between our 
audit offices within the  framework of INTOSAI and EUROSAI 
during your term of office.  
 
I am very much looking forward to our fruitful cooperation in the 
field of  government auditing. 
 
Best regards, 
Josef Moser 


